INTERNET
SAFETY FOR
PARENTS

Parents and carers are invited to
Crowton school for a free internet
safety workshop, designed to help you
keep your children safe online.

Join us on Wednesday 25th October
2017 at 6.30pm when DC Richard
Deakin of Cheshire Police will provide
advice and practical steps you can take
to protect your family from the risks
associated with using the internet.

Please return the slip below to the
school office no later than Monday 23rd
October 2017.

Please reserve places at the Internet Safety
Workshop on Weds 25th October.
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